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Melanie Coghlan

From:
Sent: Thursday 9 April 2020 14:44
To: John Greaney
Subject: RE: Updated plans from 
Attachments:

Hi John  
Apologies John . 
Here is the attachment  
 
 
Thanking you, 
Regards, 
 

 
 

  
  

 
 

 

 
 
 

From: John Greaney [mailto:jgreaney@hiqa.ie]  
Sent: 09 April 2020 14:39 
To:  
Subject: RE: Updated plans from  
 
Hi  
 
You forgot the attachment. 
 
Thanks, 
John 
 

From:   
Sent: Thursday 9 April 2020 13:32 
To: DCOP Regulatory Support Team 
Subject: Updated plans from  
 
For the Attention of John Greaney 
 
Hi John,  
 
Please find attached updated plans for  
I will update you as soon as we have COVID swab results from yesterday. 
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Thanking you, 
Regards, 
 

 
 

  
  

 
 

 

 




